

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the second half of the Spring Term, we can't believe we are over half way through the school year!

Please continue to make sure your child reads at home each day. Year 1s should be reading for 10 minutes and Year 2 for 15 minutes.

We are really looking forward to taking our learning outside as Spring arrives and we have lots of exciting activities planned.

Miss Frampton, Mr Ekers and Miss Powell

OUR DRIVING QUESTION:

AS WRITERS we will be reading a beautiful poetry book about nature called 'The Lost Words.' We will be writing poems and diary entries about British wildlife.

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will be analysing data and information through pictograms.

AS CITIZENS (PSHE/RE) in RE, we will be learning how different religions see the beginning and end of life. In PSHE we will be looking at how to communicate our emotions.

AS SPORT STARS we will be harnessing the fundamental movement and ball skills we have learned so far, beginning to build them into game play. Introducing different ball and net sports; encouraging teamwork and individual effort.

As zoologists, how do we learn about wildlife across the British Isles?

AS MATHEMATICIANS we will be continuing our work with shape, moving on to 3D shapes, and then we will be learning about money and fractions.

AS DESIGNERS we will be exploring, designing and making our own bug hotels.

AS MUSICIANS, we will be focusing on the song Round and Round, a Bossa Nova Latin style. We will continue to focus on

rhythm, pulse and pitch.

THINGS TO REMEMBER

Y2 PE Mondays

Y1 PE Wednesdays

Please label all uniform and provide your child with a drink bottle in school.

AS SCIENTISTS we will be learning about animals and their habitats and also look into animal food chains.

AS HUMANITARIANS we will be

the British Isles, learning about

exploring maps of the world and

the mountains, forests and coasts and the wildlife which live there.